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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Year 11 Parent Information Evening – Thursday 14th September 6.30pm Hall 

 

I am writing to invite you to a Year 11 Parent Information Evening next Thursday 14th September at 6.30pm. At 

such an important stage in your child’s education and development we thought it would be a useful event to let 

you know what we are doing in school to support them; but also from our experience how best you can support at 

home. To this end the evening will comprise short presentations on: 

 

• Study skills and supporting your child at home 

• Attendance 

• Safeguarding 

• Post 16 Decision Making 

• Key Year 11 events this year 

 

Senior staff will also be available to answer individual questions at the end. 

 

We really hope that you can attend the evening, which should take no more than an hour. We firmly believe that 

working together will be our best way to ensure successful outcomes for the young people in our community. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr J Anderson 

Headteacher 
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